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Swimming at Hoburne Park  
 

You will find everything you need to know about Hoburne Park below – please read it 

very carefully.  

If you would also like to read about what, as your chosen swim school, Puddle Ducks is 

doing to keep you, your child and our team members safe, we have summarised all the steps we are 

taking including our risk assessment procedure, cleaning and hygiene regimes and temporary 

changes to the way our lessons will be run here. 

Arrival time 
Please do not arrive any earlier than 10 minutes before your lesson starts.  

Arriving swim-ready 
Wherever possible, you and your child should arrive swim-ready at the venue i.e. with your 

swimming costume/trunks on underneath your clothes.  Any last minute nappy changes etc can take 

place in the changing rooms.   

Spectators 
Unfortunately spectators are not allowed currently. 

If you require assistance due to a disability (either your own disability or your child’s), then you are 

able to bring a spectator to help as necessary. 

Entering the building 
Adults should wear a face covering inside the building, however it is now longer necessary to wear a 

mask on poolside – please leave your mask in your locker with your belongings.  Please use the hand 

sanitiser on entry into the building and walk through to the pool entrance.  Please remove your 

outdoor shoes.     

Changing rooms 
Changing rooms are available, and Hoburne Park will be cleaning regularly.  Lockers are available for 

use.  Ideally, you should arrive “swim ready”.  On exit, cubicles will be available for changing.  You 

should have a quick towel down and change – please be ready to leave within 10 minutes of your 

lesson finishing. This is to allow Hoburne Park access to clean regularly.   

Entering the pool area 
Follow the one-way system around the changing rooms which will bring you to an entrance to the 

poolside, line up on your furthest marker. 

Exiting the pool area after your lesson 
You should climb out of the pool as instructed by your teacher and turn right to walk around the 

pool and to the changing rooms.  Showers are available but are only for quick rinse.   
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Please ensure you follow the one way system to go back to your locker and then to a cubicle.  We 

ask that you change quickly and leave within 10 minutes to allow Hoburne Park as much time as 

possible to clean.  We advise that you bring easy, comfortable clothing for both you and your child – 

items like onesies might be easiest for children to get changed quickly and keep them warm. 

Leaving the building 
When you are ready to leave the building, please wash your hands or use the hand sanitiser 

provided and make your way back out of the changing rooms and back to your car.   


